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Haemonetics in Bothwell is currently going through a redundancy program due to a corporate 

decision to close the site at Bothwell and move production to Malaysia. Due to this decision the 

company unfortunately will be making up to 80 employees redundant at the end of March 

2015. Therefore we would like to invite you to attend a recruitment event at the Haemonetics 

Bothwell site on 3rd, 4th and 5th February 2015 between 12:00 noon and 4:00pm.  

The site is currently staffed with a highly skilled and diverse workforce, with majority of the 

staff being made redundant coming from the assembly lines that produce disposable medical 

devices, which require high levels of dexterity alongside the ability to work under pressure in a 

highly target orientated environment. There will also be redundancies taking place within the 

quality systems, continuous improvement and warehouse departments.  All employees are 

used to working in clean room areas and working to stringent medical guidelines.    

Can you please contact Craig Divertie, HR advisor, via 01698 819 739 or 

craig.divertie@haemonetics.com for further information or to confirm what day you would like 

to attend. 
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